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                             September, 1st, 2015 
 
Dear Sirs 

 

I am interested to become a member of the editorial board of the Journal of Down 

Syndrome and Chromosome Abnormalities. 

 

My research is focused on DS using animal models for the syndrome (Ts65Dn) 

for the last 8 years. Our group has analysed alteration in the brain of Ts65Dn mice and 

check different drugs in order to revert such alterations. 

 

Sincerely yours. 

                                                           

       Emilio Varea 

Departament de Biologia Cel·lular i 

Parasitologia 
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